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THE DIRECTOR OF CENTRAL INTELLIGENCE = <46 ¥ =2¢

WASHINGTON, D. C. 20505

National Intelligence Officers - SP - 178/76
20 October 1976

MEMORANDUM FOR: Director of Strategic Research

FROM: National Intelligence Officer. for Strategic Programs
TAT
S SUBJECT: Appreciation for Work of

1. Attached is a letter just received from the secretary of the

President's General Advisory Committee on arms control. It contains a

"well done" for a briefing recently given to the commit+-e by and with

STAT assistance from certain named individuals. What the committee and its
secretary did not know was that the bulk of the work in preparin% the

briefing and the accompanying illustrations was accomplished by
[:::::::ﬁ of your office.

2. 1 therefore want to take this opportunity to express my compliments
and appreciation for the professionalism, despatch, and good humor with
STAT which | performed the task. He is one of a number of people in
your office who give unstintingly of their time and talents, thereby
enabling the Agency to make continuing, valuable intelligence contributions
to the work of important policy advisory groups like the GAC. Please share
the "well done" with him.

Howard Stoertz, Jr.

Attachment
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UNITED STATES ARMS CONTROL AND DISARMAMENT AGENCY

WASHINGTON, D.C. 2045l

October 18, 1976

Howard Stoertz, Jr.

DCI/National Intelligence Officer
for Strategic Programs and SALT
CIA Headquarters Room
Washington, D. C.

Dear Howie:

The members of the General Advisory Committee
felt your presentation to them at their meeting
October 14, 1976 was -well done and highly in-
formative. We appreciate your efforts in under-
taking the briefing and the support which was
given by Messrs. Stevens, Hineman and

Very, truly yours,

Harty R. Mdrshall, Jr.
Office of the General Counsel
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